
Newsletter

Important dates and notices

Bug Club

Bug Club is being launch today! Look out for the letter on PING which explains this 

further. Exciting! We are a reading school. Please return school books next week.

Fleeces

Please note we have made an addition to our Uniform policy in light of Covid 19. As we 

must keep windows open during the day for ventilation and we are entering the Winter 

months, children are allowed to bring a fleece (any colour) to school to wear over the top 

of their jumpers or cardigans. For those who do not own a fleece, a school Fleece will be 

available to buy from Bang Bang – 07427 545561. They are navy blue with logo lovely 

and thick, in different sizes - prices range from £14.99 - £16.99.

Maths Week England

Week beginning 9th November is Maths Week England. Our Maths leader Mr Breslin 

has worked with teachers to plan activities for each class to complete. Please follow you 

child’s class on Twitter.

Children in Need and National Kindness day

Friday 13th November is Children in Need – children can come to school dressed in 

something Spotty for a £1 donation made via Just Giving page. It is also National 

Kindness day. Along with donating to The Children in Need charity, as a school, each 

class will be carrying out acts of kindness throughout the day, to learn that with kindness 

comes happiness and that kindness is not a weakness but a strength to aspire to have.

Open Day

We are unable to open our doors to host an OPEN DAY this year, so, we are planning to 

send a video out showcasing our school. Watch this space and we will let you know when 

and where it can be viewed.

Parents’ Evening

This year we are unable to invite Parents into school and so will have to conduct our 

Parent consultations remotely week beginning 30th November. Messages to Parents have 

already been sent out via PING. Please check this week to book dates and time slots. 

First come first served, so act quickly to avoid disappointment. 

New Cook

Thank you to Heather, our new Cook who has completed the handover and been leading 

the kitchen independently all week. Welcome to St Joseph’s family.

Rewards & Celebrations

This Week’s Superstars 

A very big well done to the following children who have earned 

the most team points for their class this week. 

Infants                                               Juniors 

Year 1 – Annabelle McFadden       Year 4 – Isolating

Year 2 – Charlie Hornby                 Year 5 – Lexi Plimley

Year 3 – Henry Peters                    Year 6 – Emily Cardilli

Always Award Winner 

The class with the most children achieving their 

always award is our Year 2  Well done children! 

Class with the most nearest 100% Attendance

This week  Year 3 with 99.3%

SUPERCLASS – this week is Year 3

KS1 Handwriter of the week – Aliza Jamil

KS2 Handwriters of the week – Charlie McDermott

A fun-packed first week back!

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Please stay safe.
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